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GEORGIA BOARD OF DENTISTRY 
Sedation Committee Meeting 

2 Peachtree St., N.W. 36th Floor 
Atlanta, GA  30303 
September 11, 2015 

9:00 a.m.   

 
The following Board members were present:  Staff present: 

Dr. Randy Daniel      Tanja Battle, Executive Director 

Dr. Antwan Treadway      Bryon Thernes, Asst Attorney General 

        Brandi Howell, Business Operation Spec 
              

Open Session 

 

Dr. Daniel established that a quorum was present and called the meeting to order at 9:02 a.m. 

 

Approval of Minutes 

Dr. Treadway made a motion to approve the Public and Executive Session minutes for the June 19, 

2015 meeting.  Dr. Daniel seconded and the Committee voted unanimously in favor of the motion.  

 

Dr. Antwan Treadway made a motion and Dr. Randy Daniel seconded and the Committee voted to 

enter into Executive Session in accordance with O.C.G.A. §43-1-19(h)(2), §43-11-47(h) and §43-1-

2(k) to deliberate and receive information on applications.  Voting in favor of the motion were those 

present who included Dr. Randy Daniel and Dr. Antwan Treadway. 

 

Executive Session  

 

Appearance 

 R.L.D. 

 

No votes were taken in Executive Session.  Dr. Daniel declared the meeting back in Open Session. 

 

Open Session  

 

Dr. Treadway made a motion to approve the recommendation based on deliberations in Executive  

Session as follows: 

 

Appearance 

 R.L.D.  General Anesthesia Applicant  Table pending receipt of additional  

       information 

 

Dr. Daniel seconded and the Committee voted unanimously in favor of the motion. 

 

Dr. Treadway stated that the Committee needs to create a standardized form to be included with the 

initial application for applicants to complete regarding their patient experiences.  He stated this 

information would be extremely helpful when reviewing the applications.  He stated that the form 

should include information on how many cases were completed by the individual as the primary 

anesthetist; how many of those cases were adults vs. pediatrics; and to include the patient record 

showing the amount of agents used, if possible. 
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There being no further business to come before the Committee, the meeting was adjourned at 9:30 

a.m. 

 

Minutes recorded by Brandi P. Howell, Business Operations Specialist  

Minutes edited by Tanja D. Battle, Executive Director 

 


